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        9:30  am Sunday School – 10:40 am Worship Service

THEREFORE GO 
AND MAKE DISCIPLES OF ALL NATIONS,

BAPTIZING THEM
IN THE NAME OF THE FATHER

AND OF THE SON
AND OF THE HOLY SPIRIT,

AND TEACHING THEM TO OBEY
EVERYTHING I HAVE COMMANDED YOU.

AND SURELY I AM
WITH YOU ALWAYS,

TO THE VERY END OF THE AGE.

MATTHEW 28:19-20

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


WORSHIP SERVICE
Sunday - April 19, 2015

    WORSHIP IN SINGING  - Praise Team
CALLTO WORSHIP -  Gerry Hoeppner

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING

MESSAGE -  Pastor Peter Redekopp
“Rooted and Grounded in Christ”-Col. 2:6-17

TESTIMONIES - Baptism Candidates
(Wes Driedger, Kevin Klassen, Dorli Schulz, Jennifer Martens)

TESTIMONIES - Membership Transfers
(Jayson & Amanda Hamm)

BAPTISMS
WORSHIP IN SINGING

MEMBERSHIP ACCEPTANCE
CLOSING SONG                                              

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Youth Leaders Needed

We are looking for a male and female leader for Sr youth. If 
interested please talk to Pastor Trevor.

Speakers are needed to finish off the Adult Sunday School 
year.  If you are interested, contact Paul Gervais.

DVBS - The Christian Education Board is looking for a leader 
for this year's DVBS. This position can be taken on by an 
individual or, if preferred, as a team effort. DVBS is tentatively 
booked for the week of July 13-17. Anyone interested in taking 
advantage of this opportunity to serve can contact Paul Gervais 
for more information. 



Church Camping: The sites have been booked for July  24-26 at 
Plum Coulee. Please sign up if you haven't done so already! Church 
will be cancelled at Glencross that weekend but there will be a 
service at the campground at 10am. Those who are not camping are 
still welcome to join us for morning worship! There will be planned 
activities and games throughout the weekend as well. If anyone has 
any ideas please speak to the Program Committee.

THIS WEEK 
MONDAY
7-9pm @ Glencross - Jr Youth bible study
WEDNESDAY
7:30 @ Glencross - Sr Youth Alpha session
THURSDAY
7:30 - Pete & Louiseʼs care group windup at
the Winkler bowling lanes.                                              

NEXT SUNDAY – Soup & Pie Church Lunch
Everyone is welcome, please bring enough pie for  your  family and 
some extra to share. Volunteers are needed to: cook chicken 
ahead of time; make the soup the day before, Saturday 9:00 am at 
church. Sign up sheets are in the foyer (white table). Group 1 will 
set up and serve. Group 2 is  on clean up. If you would like to give 
a donation, please put it in the regular offering during the 
morning worship service.

Sunday, May 3 – “Bless, the work of our hands” During this 
service we would like to  ask the Lord’s blessings on our everyday 
work.  We are asking that you take one or two pictures of yourself 
at your  place of work and send them to Marian so she can put 
together a slide show for  that Sunday.  The deadline for pictures 
is Sunday, April 26th.



From the Sunday School Department
June 14 @ 10:00am - Church Picnic at Stanley Park
June 21 @ 9:30am - Promotion Sunday
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins
September 13 - regular Sunday School classes resume

CHURCH YARD CLEANUP
We are planning the event for Friday evening May 
1st, with a rain date of May 8th. Please bring rakes 
and shovels for the work. Come prepared to enjoy some 
fireside fellowship  afterwards. Bring hot dogs and snacks/
desserts. Condiments and drinks will be supplied. Pray for a 
good turnout and a warm evening.


